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University Technology CIO Greg Kain stated that the Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) project, which 
will affect faculty and students, will be implemented over a two-year period. Over this time period, a steering 
committee will meet to informally discuss what has been implemented, what is next in line for 
implementation, and various factors affecting the project. Mr. Kain said the steering committee will serve as a 
communication method rather than a group that would be making critical decisions. He expressed a desire to 
have proper representation from faculty and make sure that this representative reports back to Faculty Senate.  

Ms. Hamm asked what the status is of the current ERP steering committee, on which Marty Maskarinec has 
served as faculty representative for many years. She wonders if this steering committee will replace that one 
or be an additional committee. Mr. Kain responded the ERP contractor, Ellucian, last week recommended 
disbanding the existing steering committee and creating a new one with a slightly different structure. 

Chair Albarracin remarked she thought the schedule for how the ERP will be implemented was already 
planned. Mr. Kain responded the steering committee will be working through the discovery process and 
producing a project timeline that should be completed in about a month. He said it is already known that 
financial processes of the university will be converted first, student areas will be addressed second, and 
financial aid third. It is hoped that a couple of elements within the financial area, including accounts payable, 
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already gathered that might help.  

Parliamentarian Robinett remarked that one of the biggest challenges when he worked on a Veterans Upward 
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choice – for the President to submit his self-evaluation on March 22. Chair Albarracin will then present 
President Huang with the three options (March 18, 22, or 29) for him to submit the document and let him 
choose which one he prefers. 

4. Service incentives for faculty who attend DEI training 

Chair Albarracin asked if it would be possible to offer incentives for faculty who attend training in diversity, 
equity, and inclusion (DEI). Interim Provost Mossman thinks this is a good idea that could be explored 
between the contract administrator and University Professionals of Illinois (UPI). He thinks if this does not 
already count toward some kind of service, it certainly should. Interim Provost Mossman, Assessment 
Coordinator Lori Baker-Sperry, and Retention Initiatives Executive Director Justin Schuch will be presenting 
on DEI initiatives to the Higher Learning Commission (HLC) in April.   

Interim Provost Mossman would like to see incentive programs developed for many things, such as to act as a 
motivation for faculty to write grants. He has been giving thought to using the Provost’s office indirect funds 
to incentivize faculty to write grants because 
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support this effort 


